


been destroyed over the years because of the social problem.  Why is the
Barnet Council considering building developments which have been negative
for society?

I understand the plan has been under development since 2020. However, I only
recently became aware of its existence in the last week or so and its potential impact on
our community.  
As a resident of the Harrow side of Edgware I haven’t received any written
communication from Barnet Council about the Local Plan, despite its significance for
Edgware’s future. Given the potential for significant change to Edgware’s character and
residents’ quality of life, there should have been wider notification, especially as high
rise blocks enable those residents to overlook into the gardens of many private houses
for miles around.
The volume and complexity of the Local Plan and the related documents
overwhelming.  The 42-day consultation period seems insufficient for anybody to
comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone with work or caring
commitments.  However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on
Edgware and its residents, both present and future.
In light of these concerns, I fully support the representations made by Save Our
Edgware and the Edgware Community Association.  Please consider their
submissions as reflecting my own concerns.
Yours faithfully,
Diane Sheer
 
 




